

Centre Elementary School

53 Winnacunnet Road, Hampton, NH 03842-2110 Telephone (603) 926-8706 Fax (603) 926-1177



Timothy J. Lannan, Principal

Jamie Hayward, Assistant Principal

Dear Centre School Families,

May 16, 2022

Coming up in just a few more weeks, we will be hosting our **Learning Festival** on **June 2**, **2022**. This event will include a musical performance, an art show, a book fair, and a chance for you to visit the classroom to see some of the work that students have been doing throughout the year. Please see below for the schedule. We are going to break up the day into three parts, each grade will have their own specific time to shine!

Kindergarten is up first at 9:00am - 10:30am. Second Grade will be next at 10:45am - 12:15pm. First grade will be last at 1:00pm - 2:30pm.

A few things to know ahead of time:

- All grades will start with their musical performance. Please head to the back field for an
 outdoor concert! There will not be chairs set up, but you are welcome to bring a beach
 blanket or sit or stand as you would like on the field. The students will be standing on
 stage, on the hot top behind the gym. There will be folks out there to help point you in
 the right direction.
- After the show is over (approximately 15 minutes for each grade), we will then ask specific classes to head to either the book fair, the classrooms, or the art show. We will divide each grade up into smaller groups to allow for shorter lines and less confusion.
 We appreciate your cooperation and we will be happy to help assist folks in knowing where to go!
- There will likely be materials sent home with you so that the student backpacks are not so loaded down on those last days of the year. You may want to bring a bag with you to make life easier.
- We truly appreciate you taking the time to come during the school day. This year has brought so many changes as far as scheduling concerns and protocols. We planned this day back in February in hopes that we could finally make something happen which would involve families, students and staff. Next year, we plan to return to regular night time events.

This should be a wonderful day, celebrating all that our students have accomplished. It will be lovely to come together once again to support our learners and to encourage them to continue striving for excellence!

Sincerely,

The Centre School Integrated Arts Team, Mr. Lannan & Mrs. Hayward